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Dear parents, hello !    

 

Urgent: Whitecaps tickets on sale at reduce cost 

If you missed your chance to order discounted Whitecaps tickets for the game May 26, its 
not too late!  We have until the end of March to reserve our seats (RDV will all be in same 
section).  So far, 60 people from RDV are going - its going to be a great outing! Tickets are 
$37 (a discount of $10).  

Contact Nour via email if you are interested: nourenayeh@gmail.com 

Have a great March Break! 

Caroline Benedek 

Important: we are still looking for a francophone parent for the 
communication committee   

This new committee is about to be created, thanks to an anglophone parent. However, we 
need a second parent francophone for the translation. Please let us know if you are 
interested. 

For your information: CSF school board consultation 

The CSF has just launched a consultation on a new policy: "Use of Information and 
Communication Technologies". This consultation will be held until April 27. 

The Parents' Federation would like to hear from its members about the proposed changes 
to support the feedback that will be submitted to the CSF. 

In attachments and links, you will find (in French only): 

- The text of the policy as proposed by the CSF (P-P-901 Information and Communication 
Technologies ); this document includes spaces to put your comments. 

- The administrative guidelines as proposed by the CSF (DA-901-01 Deployment, forms 
and procedures manual, DA-901-02 Partnership with Community Organizations, and DA-
901-03 Language of Use); Administrative guidelines are not subject to consultation. 

We invite you to send us your comments and suggestions by April 24, by email at 
info@fpfcb.bc.ca . The Francophone Parents' Federation will send their feedback to the 
CSF based on comments and suggestions received from you all. In addition, you can also 
choose to send your comments directly to the CSF at: consultationpolitique@csf.bc.ca. 

Looking forward to seeing your parent association take part in this consultation! 

               Mikael Lavogiez (FPFBC) 

Anne Lama, secretary PAC 2017-2018  secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 

Check our online calendar for activities and important dates 

✓ You have a message for the parents community 

Please contact the PAC secretary no later than two days before the newsletter publication. You can also contact 

your class representative. 

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook 

Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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